
 

 

 

 

23rd March 2023 

Dear Parent Parent/carer 

As part of our support for students in the run up to the exam season Year 11 have a range of revision 

sessions available to them over the two weeks of the Easter Holidays; please see the attached 

timetable for details. Morning sessions run from 9.00 to 11:30 and afternoon sessions from 12:00 to 14:30 

– unless indicated otherwise.  

• Students should arrive on site for morning sessions from 8.45 and no later than 08.55 and for 

afternoon sessions from 11.45 and no later than 11.55. Teachers delivering sessions will meet 

students in the Main Hall and then escort them over to the rooms they are using. 
 

• Please note Maths sessions are focused on particular tiers of entry and towards particular class 

groups. English sessions are targeted towards particular class sets. Where relevant this is 

indicated on the timetable. 
 

• For most subjects the morning and afternoon sessions will be repeated to offer flexibility and 

for students to benefit from as many subject areas as possible. However, in some cases it might 

be appropriate for the student to work in one subject area for the whole day for example 

Geography, Art and DT. 
 

• Students need not wear school uniform but they should bring their normal school equipment 

and any revision materials which they feel may be useful. 
 

• Food will not be available at lunch time. However, students have the opportunity to stay for 

both a morning and afternoon session on any day, therefore can bring a packed lunch. 
 

• The revision sessions will be specifically planned to provide identified areas of support 

highlighted by the recent mock exams. They will be focused and high paced. As such the 

same expectations for engagement and conduct will apply as in any normal school day.  

If students intend to attend the sessions offered it would be beneficial to make their subject teachers 

aware next week so we can anticipate numbers. 

We recognise that due to holiday plans students may not be able to access all the sessions they would 

wish to attend. However, for most subjects there are opportunities to attend in both Week 1 and Week 

2. Additionally, all subjects will be directing students to independent revision and exam preparation 

activities that would be of benefit over the Easter break.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries about the Easter Revision 

provision. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Martin Dawson  

Deputy Headteacher 


